
 
 

 

We regret to announce that Dr. Niharika Marpu’s last day at Greater Aus;n Allergy, Asthma, & 
Immunology will be October 31, 2024. We are grateful for her years of dedica;on and service to 
our pa;ents and are excited to see her pursue other professional and personal goal. 

I understand that change can be difficult, but I am confident that our staff will con;nue to 
provide you with the highest level of pa;ent care. Dr. Marpu has agreed to help make a smooth 
transi;on. She will be available for the next month for any ques;ons or follow ups regarding 
your care. She will work closely with all Greater Aus;n Allergy, Asthma, & Immunology providers 
to ensure your care is both maintained and effec;vely transi;oned. We are confident the 
transi;on will be seamless for you.  

If you have any ques;ons or need assistance during this transi;on, please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to our office. Your medical records are confiden;al, and a copy can be transferred to 
another doctor only through your permission. You have the choice to con;nue your care 
uninterrupted with Dr. Marpu, details of her new prac;ce loca;on can be found at in Texas 
Medical Board aSer her departure or click on the following link. 
hTps://www.tmb.state.tx.us/page/look-up-a-license. 

We thank you very much for trus;ng us with your healthcare needs and we appreciate your 
understanding. 

It is a privilege to con;nue to provide compassionate care to our pa;ents. 

 

Sincerely, 

-Niharika Marpu, M.D. & Greater Aus;n Allergy, Asthma, & Immunology Administra;on 

 


